
Antelope Elementary School Community Council Meeting 
Minutes 

March 8, 2018 – 4:00pm 
Antelope Elementary School Library 

 
Attended: April Tobler, Jacque Bullock, Cassidy Mellor, Wendy Byington, Liz Hansen, Jamie Nash, 
Jennie DeFriez, Tiffany Tuck, Lori Burnett, Jen Ziegler 
 
 
Welcome  
Cassidy Mellor 
 
Approval of Feb Minutes 
Unanimous  
 
Report on current progress with SIP 
School board approved moving Land Trust funds to accommodate purchase of the following: 
     2 smart boards, iPads & a cart, laptops & a cart 
     We’re also striving to have all classrooms updated with projectors by the end of the year.  
 
 
Next year’s SIP 
In preparing the SIP for 2018-2019, we reviewed the SIP statements on Antelope and then 
worked through the document page by page, reviewing updates, goal status of prior year, 
progress of current year (including budget) and discussion of 2018-2019 goals. 
 
 
Other Topics 
It was asked if Antelope was getting rid of the Music Prep class for next year. It was then 
discussed that the Music Prep would become an Art Prep class and that there is interest in a 
teacher doing a school choir and possibly a musical. So the music program will be available to 
those students who want to participate in that program.  
 
It was also discussed that if parents have concerns or questions about anything happening at the 
school, there is an open door policy for them to come in and address those concerns or questions 
directly with the principal. 
 
Future Agenda Items 
Do a timeline for CC voting in the fall 
 
 


